
This announcement is made for the purposes of facilitating the SGXNet IT system work flow. Approval 

in-principle from the SGX-ST had previously been announced on 30 June 2015 – please refer to 

paragraph 4.5 of the announcement “Proposed Renounceable Underwritten Rights Issue” dated 30 

June 2015, being the attachment titled “Proposed acquisition, rights issue and receipt of approval-in-

principle for the listing of new Units in IREIT Global”. 


